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Although the Committee on Academic Performance has not yet met this semester, we look 
forward to conducting our annual review of compliance services and athletic academic 
services, preparing for the student-athlete end-of-year questionnaire, as well as initiating the 
election process for faculty elections to the ULAA Board.   
 
Each year, I like to share with you the latest public report from the NCAA on Division I 
Graduation Success Rates (GSR).  NCAA Graduation Success Rates (unlike the federal rates) hold 
institutions accountable for student-athletes who transferred in, and does not penalize for 
students who transferred out in good standing.  U of L's teams are faring well in GSR, and our 
overall rate is competitive in the ACC Conference.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Elaine Wise, FAR 
 
Prof. Elaine O. Wise 
elaine.wise@louisville.edu 
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